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All Faiths Children’s Academy 

 

Wednesday 8th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to take a moment to remind everyone about the 
importance of maintaining respectful and courteous behaviour at all times, especially within our 
school premises. 

It is crucial that we set a good example for our children which includes demonstrating patience, 
kindness and consideration in all interactions, whether with staff, students, or fellow parents. 

Specifically, please remember that parking at the front of the school is a shared space and we 
should all strive to ensure it remains a safe and welcoming area for everyone. By adhering to 
these principles, we can collectively contribute to a harmonious and positive atmosphere. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support in making our school a wonderful place for 
our children. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Mr Kershaw 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 


